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Council, submitted on 27 November 2018. 
 
 
 
 

1 QUESTIONS WITH NOTICE - Councillor Trenton Brown          
File Number: CLM/18/1/1/10 - BP18/1319 

 

The below Questions (numbers 1 and 2) relate to 112 Talavera Road, Macquarie 
Park 
 
Question 1: 
 
Since the November 2017 Council Meeting Confidential Session that approved 
the development of the Meriton proposal at 112 Talavera Road, Macquarie Park, 
how many meetings have been held between the proponent and: 
 

1.   Staff members of the Council? 
2.   The Mayor of the City of Ryde? 
3.   Any Councillor from the City of Ryde? 

 
Please list the meeting dates for all three sections above. 
 
 
Question 2: 
 
What is the projected Net Present Value (NPV) of the 112 Talavera Road, 
Macquarie Park project and how much of this uplift is being shared with the 
City of Ryde Council? 
 
 
The below Questions (numbers 3, 4 and 5) relate to the West Ryde Car Park 
 

Question 3: 
 
When does the car park lease to Wilson Car Parking expire? 
 
 

Question 4: 
 
Is there any community consultation to be undertaken before a new lease is to 
be undertaken? 
 
 

Question 5: 
 
How much money (revenue per annum) has this car park generated for the 
Council over the life of the contract? 
 
 

 
 


